
Messages: 

- Please could any spare clothes that have been sent home be returned, thank you.
- We are aware the weather may be getting colder so if there is anything we can do to help as the 

seasons change please let us know.
- If you need to contact us you can do this through the red home-school book or the class email –

beech@mapleridge.hants.sch.uk
Have a lovely weekend!

Friday 11th October 

2024

Beech Class had a great time during our wellbeing afternoon, thinking about
World Mental Health Day, how important mental wellbeing is and how we
have experience a range of emotions. We enjoyed a yellow treasure hunt in
Forest School, picked to do favourite activities outside and matched a range
of emotions to pictures.

Head Teacher Awards
Asher for great communication when he wanted something! 

James for fantastic Speed Sounds work!
Kind Award: 

Bella for being kind when sharing resources.  

This week we have been thinking about –
❖ Looking at pictures and objects that

match our RWI Speed Sounds.
❖ Sorting objects with criteria.
❖ Reading favourite stories.
❖ Exploring chime bars and learning notes

that make up songs.
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